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Art 

Preschool      News! 

What will we be doing this month? 
     It’s the most wonderful time of the year! This month, we will focus on the 
themes of Outer Space, Winter, Christmas and Snow! Throughout these 
themes, we will conduct activities that focus on counting 1-10, counting with 
1:1 correspondence up to 5, identifying and creating patterns, graphing, and 
sorting shapes. We will also begin focusing more on fine motor skills and 
practice using scissors correctly.  
     We will also learn the letter Cc and the sound that it makes, as well as, 
review the letters Aa, Bb, Ll, Nn, Pp, Rr, Ss, and Tt. Don’t forget to use your 
letter flashcards to practice with your child! When we come back in January, 
we will begin our Midyear PALS window to see the progress that we have 
made so far this year!   

 

 

Email: mewilliams@shenandoah.k12.va.us 

Website: http://msmegansprek.weebly.com  

Class Dojo: directions to join are posted on our website 

 
 

 Please make sure to send 
your child to school in 
winter jackets now that it is 
colder out! We will be going 
out as long as it is 40 
degrees out. Thank you!  
 

 We will be making 
Gingerbread houses before 
we leave for break and will 
be needing some materials 
to make them  More 
information will be coming 
home soon!  

NO SCHOOL: 

 Friday December 22-
Tuesday January 2 for 
school holiday 

 Wednesday January 3 
for a professional day. 

 
We won the canned food 
drive with Kindergarten!! 
Yay! We will have a hot 
chocolate party with all of 
Kindergarten before we 
leave for Winter break. 
Thank you to everyone who 
donated cans!   

 

With the colder weather 
approaching, we are having 
a lot more friends out sick. 
Just a reminder that, per 
county policy, your child 
must be 
vomit/diarrhea/fever free 
for 24 hours before 
returning to school.  

Classroom news 
 

Sandy Hook 
News 

 

Contact Ms. Megan 
 

Month at a Glance 


